

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Town of Ludlow, Massachusetts 12 P 1:01 Office of the Board of Selectmen TOWN OF LUDLOW

Ellie Villano, Town Administrator

LEGAL NOTICE

The Board of Selectmen opened the Warrant on July 17, 2018 for the October 1, 2018 Special Town Meeting to be held at 7:30 p.m. at Ludlow High School. All Articles should be submitted to the Board of Selectmen's Office, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA no later than Thursday, August 16, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. The Board of Selectmen will close the Warrant on August 21, 2018 at their regular meeting.

> Manuel D. Silva, Chairman Board of Selectmen

TURLEY PUBLICATIONS: Please publish as a Legal Notice in the Wednesday, July 18th edition of The Ludlow Register. If you have any questions, please contact this office at 583-5600, ext. 1202. Please email me with confirmation aconverse@ludlow.ma.us.